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Traffic restricted on K-23 bridge in Sheridan County 

The Kansas Department of Transportation has restricted traffic to one lane on the K-23 

bridge located approximately 10 miles north of Hoxie in Sheridan County for emergency 

repairs. 

Traffic will be reduced to one lane and directed by a stoplight until repairs can be made. 

Motorists should expect delays of up to five minutes and allow extra time when traveling 

through the area. 

For more information, contact public affairs manager Lisa Mussman at 785-874-8107 or 

lisa.mussman@ks.gov.  
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
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